
 
Notice of Public Hearing and DEEP presentation 

Pumpkin Hill Rd Tree Removal 
 

Wednesday, January 10, 2018 
4:00pm  

Chaplin Town Hall, 495 Phoenixville Rd, Chaplin, CT 
 

The Town of Chaplin Tree Warden will be hearing any appeal to the removal of tree(s) along 
Pumpkin Hill Road. Any person's wanting to appeal such removal(s) shall notify the Tree 

Warden in writing prior to the January 10th meeting at 4:00pm at the Town Hall. 
 

The Connecticut DEEP will also be presenting an informational session on the  
insect-causing timber harvest in the Natchaug State Forest along Pumpkin Hill Road. 

The past consecutive years of defoliation from the gypsy moth caterpillar have stressed and 
killed many trees along Pumpkin Hill Rd, thus creating a safety concern that will be mitigated 

through the removal of several trees. 
 

Please contact Tree Warden David Stone at 860-455-0030 or dpw@chaplinct.org for questions 
or appeals. Appeals can also be sent to the Tree Warden in care of Chaplin Town Hall, 495 

Phoenixville Rd, Chaplin, CT. 
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